
Comprehensive and Site-Specific Master Plan RFQ 

Addendum #1 

• Request for Proposal changed to Request for Qualifications on Wednesday, May 1, 2024. 

• Submission Deadline changed from 5:00 pm on Monday, May 20, 2024 to Wednesday, May 29, 

2024. 

• Reviews and interviews to start Thursday, May 30, 2024. 

Vendor Questions 

Q.) Is there a maximum page count for the proposal document knowing there is a preference to be 

brief and concise? 

A.) No, there is not a maximum page count. 

Q.) Is there an option to email the submission directly to you instead of mailing it? 

A.) Yes, either email or mailing is fine. 

Q.) Is there further information available on the new multi-purpose center (footprint, square 

footage, etc.) for the site-specific master plan or is that intended to be designed as part of this 

process? 

A.) To be designed as part of this process. 


